WCRA Meeting Minutes for September 8, 2006
President, Don N9NYX called the meeting to order at 1930. Motion to accept the minutes of the last meeting by JimW9DHX, John WT9Y seconded, and the motion passed. 

President, Don N9NYX opened the meeting with introductions. Then he announced that the next club presentation for next month will be on D-Star. The discussion of the annual budget will be next month due to Ken N9HQ not being present. The current status of the club 2 meter repeater going back up at College of Du Page is that we are waiting for an antenna stand-off, which has been ordered by the college. This evening’s program was on “Images over the air!” presented by Jim W9HDX, Gerry K3SIW, and Peter N9HDW. This was very informative, as different ways were described on how we as amateurs can transmit images over the air. Thanks for the great presentations on this mode by these three gentlemen. Vice President, Bruce K9OZ was not present this evening. Custodian, Bob W9BK (KC9HOP) informed everyone that he now has a new call W9BK. Treasurer, Ken N9HQ was not present this evening. Secretary, Todd KC9HKN had a request for club membership cards by John N9GLZ. Paul KA9RUS requested a current membership roster, and was given one. We had 22 people attend our September meeting. 
Hamfest, John WT9Y reports the contract for the 2007 WCRA Hamfest at Du Page EXPO, has been signed. Tickets will be $7 advance and $9 at the door. There is a need for some volunteers for chairman positions, like Tickets, please contact John WT9Y for this and any other positions that are currently open.
RAB, Doug W9NJM reports the 220 repeater parts are in. Larry KA9KDC reports about testing for IRLP and to get with the board on costs or to look at new technologies such as D-Star. Jim W9HDX asked about the Milwaukee Radio Amateurs' Club 145.390 repeater getting into our machine. 
Hamletter, Don N9NYX asked the membership to update their email addresses as he is still receiving many returns.

Web Page, Tom N9WBW. Tom N9CBA asked about the status of wheatonhamfest.org relationship with the current w9ccu.org website. Tom N9WBW current Web Page chairman was not present at this meeting. Todd KC9HKN informed membership present that the goal of the web team last year was to get the club on a reliable web hosting site for w9ccu.org. This was accomplished and approved by the current board at that time last year. This issue will need to be resolved by Tom N9WBW, Web page chairman, and John WT9Y, Hamfest chairman, working with Tom N9CBA to resolve the status of the web page wheatonhamfest.org and its relationship with the main club web site w9ccu.org.
Motion to accept reports by Doug W9NJM, Steve N9N0A seconded, and the motion passed.

Marty N9NTM motioned to adjourn, Steve N9OA seconded, the motion passed, and the meeting was adjourned at 2100.
